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The November meeting of HVNS was called to order by Chairman, Chuck Sharpe, at 

7:00 PM at the Highland Adult Activity Center with 17 members, 2 guests and our 

speaker present.  Our attendance winners were John Mason, who won a silver 

certificate and Jacob Welsch, who won a silver half dollar. 

 

Guenter has purchased the books we are donating to the libraries in honor of our 3 

deceased members.  He has made a dedication label to be affixed on each book’s 

cover indicating the deceased’s name and our club information.  The large book order 

to be donated to the three local libraries will be ready for pick up at the MSNS show the 

last week end of November.  Guenter will pick up at the show from Brian’s Wholesale. 

 

Our speaker, Ed Twarog, gave a presentation on coin photography.  He passed out 

flyers detailing some of the various points necessary in photographing coins.  He is very 

knowledgeable on the subject and stayed late answering various member’s more 

detailed questions.  He enjoyed our interest in his talk so much he even joined our club! 

Welcome Mr. Twang! 

 

A proposal was put forth by Jim Motley, seconded by both John Mason and Mark 

Johnson to increase our board membership by one additional person, having each 

board member responsible for one of the following areas:  outreach, coin shows, 

historian, membership and publicity.  These board members do not have to do all the 

work, but oversee that the areas are carried out.  Two board members will be up for 

renewal every year.  The actual vote will take place at the December meeting.  

Election of officers for 2012 will also take place in December. 

 

The presentation ran a little long so no auction was held.   

 

Our outreach program (coin appraisals) at the Hartland library is scheduled for the 1st 

Saturday in March at 10:00 am till approximately 3:00 pm. 

 

Our December meeting will be a little “Christmasy” with left over pop and meatballs 

from the coin show along with any goodies members would like to bring.  Hope to see 

you all there! 

 

 

 

Darlene Sharpe 

Secretary/Treasurer 

 


